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Dear Birgit Madsen,

~ Greetings of love and appreciation to you

There are no words that can express my thanks to you. From the bottom of my heart, I thank you
and | appreciate you for all that you do to raise the financial status and help the poor. I am
extremely glad for your generosity which has given me new hope to live during the time of Covid
19. Today with profound gratitude and appreciation | acknowledge your generous contribution
of DKR 12,534,50 = Rs. 1,44,263.70 (One lac forty-four thousand two hundred sixty-three
and seventy paisa only) which has credited to our account on 17th September 2020, having the
receipt no. 3592. This amount will be utilised for the welfare of Ma Niketan children.

Thank You If the world had more people like you it would be a better place. You do make a
difference. You have influenced our life in such a positive way words cannot express my
appreciation, you are truly an inspiration to all of us. My special thanks to Else together with
Maja for collecting DKR 5.034,50, which is also transferred to Ma Niketan account.

Children are well set and getting adjusted with digital devices and attending the online classes.
Due to lockdown and restrictions from the government, sisters cannot go out much to visit the
families rather they are fully with children giving them more time and special attention towards
children’s care and education. At times we are battling with Covid - 19. Day by day the fear is
creeping in more. Nothings is safe here, we do not know where is the destiny, only we can pray
and do our best to be safe’and to be away from danger.

We offered specially prayers to Karen Wonsild for her service to the poor and needy. May her
soul rest in peace.

I also hope and pray everything is ok with you. We are praying for you and for your safety. May
the Divine bless your intentions. We especially pray that God may grant you good health to
continue this journey of your effort and hard work. We send greetings of love and appreciation to
you, to your friends and all your dearly loved people.

With much love and prayers

Sr. Amrita

Provincial Superior

St. Anne’s Provincialate

Asha Sadan, Phanaspada, Waliv
Vasai East, Mob:09820078949
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